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Literacy 
Your child will receive instruction in literacy through a 
variety of activities.  This year we are using a program 
called “Reader’s Workshop” in which your child will be 
taught about different genres of books, comprehension, 
decoding and other reading concepts through actual 
reading.  They will discover how to choose books that are 
“just right” for them to be successful as a reader.  
Phonics will be taught through direct instruction and 
games in which the students can manipulate words and 
sounds. We will practice and learn five high frequency 
words each week. Writing is one of the most exciting things 
to teach to young emergent learners.  Students will write 
in different genres: opinion (topic, reasons for opinion, 
and closure), narratives (beginning, middle and end) and 
informative (topic, facts and closure).  Students will also 
have the opportunity to publish and share their work. 
 
Math 
Orem Elementary will be supporting the new state core.  It 
will be a deeper and more rigorous understanding of 
mathematical concepts.  We have created a Math Wizard 
program that will help students learn and develop 
fluency in math. 
 
Specialties 
Your child will be attending Music/Art, P.E. and 
Technology twice a week throughout the year. 
 
Homework 
Each child will have a folder that will be checked each 
morning and sent home at the end of each school day.  
Reading is expected to be completed each day for at least 
20 minutes and will need to be initialed and recorded 
daily.  Reading, Math Wizard and Word Wizard will be their 
homework. 
 
 



 
Grading 
Grades will be given based on a mastery of learning 
standards found in the Utah State Core Curriculum.  
Progress will be given to you at each Parent Teacher 
Conference.  There are three trimesters and report cards 
will be sent home three times this year. 
 
Attendance 
It is important that your child is on time each day as we 
begin instruction immediately.  We will pick the students 
up outside on their designated number shortly after the 
first bell, which rings at 7:55 for 8:00 students and 9:10 
for 9:15 students.  If your child is more than 15 minutes 
late, please check them in through the office.  If your 
child is absent, please call or write a note to the office to 
excuse your child’s absence. 
 
Discipline 
Rules will be established the first few days of school.  
Children are encouraged to be responsible for their own 
behavior.  If there is ever a problem at school, you will 
receive a note or a phone call.  If you ever have any 
concerns or questions about what has happened at school, 
then please contact us. 
 
Donations 
Teachers will have a donation tree hanging by their door. 
You can donate supplies to your child’s classroom. The 
donations are voluntary.  
 
NOTICE: THE ITEMS ON THE DONATION TREES WILL BE 
USED DURING THE REGULAR SCHOOL DAY. THEY MAY BE 
BROUGHT FROM HOME ON A VOLUNTARY BASIS; 
OTHERWISE, THE SCHOOL WILL FURNISH THEM. 
 
We are excited to teach your child and watch them learn 
and grow. 

First Grade Teachers 
Mrs. Griffith 
Miss Conover 
Mrs. Vitter’s 


